
We welcome Ken Thomas as our guest speaker on Sunday, 

January 9.  Ken is the Lay Leader at Keezletown United              

Methodist Church.   

There will be a Worship meeting on Monday, Jan. 10 at 6 pm.  

Please let Jackie Dunsmore know if you are unable to attend. 

Please check the BUMS Christmas Post Office 

for cards that your Bethany family sent your 

way.  The post office will officially close today.  

Thanks to all who mailed some Christmas cheer 

to others!  And donated funds to the youth 

summer mission trip! 

The next Men’s Prayer Breakfast is scheduled for                           

Saturday, January 15 at 8 am.  All men are invited to join us 

for breakfast, prayer and fellowship.  Questions?  Please                    

contact Eddie Moyer at canesfinsfan@aol.com. 

Do you enjoy a warm beverage or juice, a 

light snack and some fellowship time          

before and/or after the worship service 

each Sunday morning?  If so, we need 

some folks to step up and volunteer to 

make coffee, set out snacks and clean up 

on Sunday mornings.  Coffee making instructions are in the 

kitchen, and there’s help available if you need it.  Coffee 

and snacks are provided; however, if you would like to 

bring additional snacks, that would be great!  Grab a friend 

or friends, or a family member and sign up for a week.  Or 

sign up as a committee.  Without the help of our church 

family, we will not be able to continue offering this                          

ministry.  Questions or need more information, please            

contact Julie Ritchie or Jackie Dunsmore. 

Do you enjoy being around children?  Love to 

hear their chatter and laughter?  If so, we have 

the perfect opportunity for you! Children’s 

Church is looking for teachers and helpers.  All 

lesson plans and activities are provided for you.  You just 

need to show up and show an interest in helping our chil-

dren see and feel the love of Jesus.  If you are interested or 

would like more information, please contact Beth Metcalfe 

at bmetcalfe10@gmail.com or sign up in the foyer. 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members:  Leslie Wagoner, Cindy Kite, Mary Beth Schwab, 

Hazel Truslow, Carolyn Roller, Susan Meadows & family, 

Jackie Dunsmore, Pastor Dan & Amy Purdom 

Congratulations to Jacqueline Surrato Peery 

on the birth of her daughter, Riley, born 

Monday, January 3.  Riley is just 3 lbs., 9 oz., 

and is expected to remain in the NICU at UVA 

for the next few weeks.  Please keep the              

family in your prayers.  Jacqueline is the granddaughter of 

the late Roy Lee Stroop and niece of Kevin & Tara Stroop 

and a former BUM. 

Happy Birthday to … 

8th - Krisalyn Mooney  12th - Billy Ryan 

11th - Liam Howard  13th - Abby Michael 

If you have any receipts that need to be   

reimbursed by the church, please have 

them turned into Cindy Kite by Monday, 

Jan. 10, 2022.   Thank you for observing 

this deadlines. 

January 6, 2022 

There will be a Community-based youth 

group event to kick off 2022.  Our first       

service project is scheduled for January 22 at 

the Verona Community Center from 9-11 am. 

The BUMS are to bring 100 hand lotions and 

30 women's deodorants with them. We 

would appreciate your donations.  If you would like to 

donate to this cause, please feel free to donate the 

goods by Sunday, January 16. There is a basket in the 

foyer for donations.  Thank you! Lorna & the BUMs 


